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FAA Flight Check (7R End-Fire Glide Slope) 
 
The FAA will be conducting a special Navigational Aid (NAVAID) flight check for 
Runway 7R on Thursday, April 16, 2015.  Weather permitting this work will be 
performed at sunrise (approx. 6:40am) in order to meet the safety requirements 
associated with the flight check.  All arriving and departing aircraft will be changed to an 
easterly flow for approximately 1 hour.  Please plan your flight operations accordingly.  
For current airfield operating conditions please check NOTAMs at 
https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov.  Thank you for your support.  
 
For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Airside Manager, Jeff 
Mort, Jmort@lawa.org. 
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